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Worthy Brother’s All,

February is going to be a very busy month and I would like to remind you of these upcoming events.    
Saturday, February 4th, 2023 – Men of Christ Phoenix 2023

Xavier College Preparatory
4710 North 5th Street
Phoenix, AZ 85012
8:00am to 5:00pm

Get your tickets through the website at: MEN OF CHRIST PHOENIX 2023 Tickets, Sat, Feb 4, 2023 at 8:00 AM | 
Eventbrite

Friday, February 17, 2023 – Annual Knights of Columbus Priest Appreciation Dinner – Diocese of Phoenix
SS Simon and Jude Cathedral, Our Lady of Loreto Center
6351 N. 27th Ave
Phoenix, AZ 85017
Cocktails at 6:00pm (No Host Bar) Dinner at 7:00pm
RSVP by Monday January 24th, 2023
Contact Rick Garrison at (480)522-7064 for further information.

February 23, 2023 – March for Life – Phoenix
11:00 am – Rally at in front of the Capitol at Wesley Bolin Memorial Plaza
12:00 pm – Arizona March for Life

To register and more information visit: Arizona March For Life - March for Life

***
We have 5 more months of the fraternal year to accomplish all our goals. Making Star council should be every Grand 
Knights goal for his Council and it begins with Membership combined with Good Programs. If you have not had a 
Membership Drive at your parish, NOW is the time to get one scheduled with your Pastor’s knowledge, permission 
and remember these key points:
Member Engagement • What does your council do to enhance an individual’s membership experience?
Member Experience • How do members view their experience in the council?
Remember to post your Membership Drives at: Events Calendar | Arizona Knights Columbus (kofc-az.org) and contact 
the State Council Team to remind them. They are more than willing to help you at your Membership Drives.
So, whether it’s this month or the last week of June, WE NEED every Active Council in the State of Arizona to recruit 
one (1) new member, attend the CUF Exemplification and be on the Council Roster before June 30, 2023. 

Last, but not least, Grand Knights are you sending out the Weekly Advisory and Monthly KOCOA Newsletter to your 
membership? If not, why? We realize there is a lot of information being sent out, but these are important and have 
pertinent information for your members. It is important that all your council members stay abreast of activities in not 
only their council but throughout the state. If these items cannot be sent, then please give your members the link to 
the state website so they review them: Home (kofc-az.org).  Also, at council meetings be sure to bring up topics 
addressed in these newsletters.
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